11/26/19 Meeting Minutes

Minutes
Belinda motions to approve. Tom seconds. All in favor.

Peppershock is reviewing the local drone operator’s footage. The local guy can provide raw or edited
footage for them.

Dwight has given marketing brochures to Chamber for distribution. Julie is establishing a route for
distribution.

The 2020 Names & Numbers phone books are at the Chamber office. There are also 2020 Frontier
phone books in as well.

The City is looking for a letter of support for LHTAC grant for road improvement project on Front Street.
Jack motions to approve letter. All in favor.

Julie is working with Peppershock for new logo and stationary for the Chamber.

Welcome to Cascade billboard rendering will be here in early December. Peppershock is working on this.
The second phase of project (Part B) will address the section below the billboard for local event
advertising. Part B signage cost could be covered by the local organizations and used as ITC grant match
funds.

Julie will research the ownership of the reader board in front of the old Wellington’s Realty office.

The existing Cascade tourist map needs updating. The Chamber will work with marketing committee on
this project and explore funding options for the 2020-2021 ITC grant year.

Chamber Board Nominations are closed. The existing board officers were nominated with no additional
write ins. The Member at large: Michelle Thibodeux, student at Cascade School, and Patty Wold,
Cascade Schools. Scotty motions to approve. Jack seconds. All in favor.

The Chamber will partner with West Mtn snowmobile Club for the February 15™ event. Ride funds will
go to the snowmobile club, the Chamber will handle the dinner. The dinner will be spaghetti and
fettuccine. The cost is $11 but we will charge $13 per person for it. Initial count is 150. There will also be
Nordic skiing at Hasbrouck Ranch, and Tackle Tom’s Cascade Cup fishing derby the same weekend.
Poster will cost $37.18 for 50 count. Brian will go back to Bobbi to set up cost from Peppershock.

Renting the Legion will be $285 plus $100 cleaning fee. The Legion might reimburse some of the rental
fee. Proceeds from the event will be used for the fireworks in 2020 as well as a scholarship for a Cascade
local. We will not be raffling a snowmobile this year, potentially a four wheeler or stand up paddleboard.

The Turkey Trot is on Thanksgiving morning at 9am at KWP.
The Legion is having a Turkey Dinner from 1-3pm.

On 12/7 there will be auditions for the Valley Home Companion Show.



Tom from CMC has the strategic plan draft complete. They would like to share this plan with other
organizations throughout town. They need 30 minutes to present it. Tom will present this on January
21% to the Chamber.

Please attend the River District meetings.
The next meeting is at noon on 12/10 at Remington’s

Meeting adjourned.



